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Mark D. Rossi <markdavid.rossi@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 11:42 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Leave fx margin leverage at 200:1 or better please.

Please do not push strict regulations on the forex market in terms of decreasing margin leverage or any
way that restricts retail traders from trading as usual in any way.. Forex is a great market and i strongly
feel putting stricter limits on margin will severely inhibit retail traders ability to trade. [] I do not wish
for a mandatory reduction in margin limit. 200:1 is acceptable and should not be reduced any further
than that.

Thanks for your attention in this matter.
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